
 

Dear Parents         26th February 2024 
 
Re: Lego Challenge Club – Thursdays, 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
 
Our trainee teachers, Miss Rauf and Miss Rudden have kindly volunteered to run a Lego Challenge Club 
for all ages from Reception to Year 6 on Thursdays after school, 3.30pm to 4.30pm. 
 
Places will be on a first come, first served basis and will be limited to 16 places.  The club will start this 
week on Thursday 29th February and will run for 4 weeks with the last session being on Thursday 21st 
March. 
 
If your child would like a place please complete the form below and send it back as soon as possible.  
The deadline will be 12 noon on Wednesday 28th February.  School will contact you on Wednesday 
afternoon to let you know if you have been successful or not. 
 
Please note that children who are already booked into Fitness Fun club on the same night will not be 
able to swap over to this group. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Lego Challenge Club – Thursdays, 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
 

 
I consent to my child _________________________ taking part in the above event.  
 
 
Signed ______________________________    Date _____________________________ 
 
please complete and send back to school by Wednesday 28th Feb, 12 noon. 
 
 


